
 The Cincinnati Woodworker 
 Dedicated to Sharing Woodworking Knowledge 

 2022-23 Meetings 
 Sept. 10, 2022          SE 
 Nov. 12, 2022           SW 
 toy drive 
 Jan. 14, 2023          CNTL 
 auction 
 Mar. 11, 2023          NW 
 Apr 22, 2023  Seminar 
 May 13, 2023           NE 

 Meeting Location 
 Northminster Presbyterian 
 Church, 703 Compton 
 Road— approximately .2 
 miles east of Winton 
 Road. The meetings are 
 held in the Disciples Hall, 
 located in the basement. 
 Park behind the church, 
 and enter through the 
 double doors on the right 
 side of the building, in the 
 back. 
 Meeting Time 
 Our room opens at 8 AM. 
 The meeting is from 9:00 
 AM to 12:30 PM. Please 
 plan to arrive on time and 
 stay for the entire 
 meeting. 
 © Copyright, Cincinnati 
 Woodworking Club 2023 

    The Cincinnati Woodworking Club Newsletter 
    Agenda for May 13, 2023 

   
 The May meeting is presented by the Northeast group. 

 Compton Road Closed 

 We have been told Compton Road is closed East of Westminster 
 Church. Compton from Winton Road to the church is open. 

 Featured Speaker  Dr. Jeffery Hill, MD 

 Dr. Jeffery Hill is an emergency room physician, an active 
 woodworker and author of "Workshop Wound Care". He will be 
 discussing the do’s and don'ts of treating wounds in the shop and 
 recommendations for a shop first aid kit. He will also talk about his 
 book and its use. 

 His book is a field manual, not a medical textbook. The book is 
 organized so you can quickly get to the information you need. If you 
 cut, burn or crush a body part, you can turn right to the instruction you 
 need to take care of the problem. So when, not if, you hurt yourself, 
 you'll be back at the workbench in minimal time and with as little 
 agony as possible. 

 Safety in the shop is the top priority for all of us. But when an injury 
 occurs, proper and immediate care is paramount. This presentation 
 will help you achieve this. Don't miss this one!! 

 "Workshop Wound Care", the book, will be available for 
 purchase at the meeting. 
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 Methods of Work 

 ●  Tapering a pizza peel – Stephen Fridrick 

 ●  Several useful shop jigs - Dennis Reed 

 Show and Tell & Quick Shop Tips 
 We encourage members to bring in a project for Show and Tell.  Also, 
 if you have a method or technique you find useful, bring it in and 
 share.  These topics do not need to be scheduled and should be 
 about 1-3 minutes in length. 
 We are always in need of people to do Methods of Work and Quick 
 Shop tips.  Please sign up at the back of the room  if you have 
 something you think might be of interest.  To encourage people we 
 are now offering a gratuity for speaking – you will get a free donut! 

 Refreshments 
 The club provides donuts for the meeting.  Feel free to bring a coffee, 
 tea, water, or soft drink in a spill-proof container. 
 In case of meeting cancellation due to weather or other 
 problems, our cancellation will be broadcast on Fox 19 News. 
 https://www.fox19.com/weather/closings/ 

    Jim Schaefer Toy Drive & Charity Boxes 

 Children's Hospital has a need for and will accept toys year-round, so you don't need to wait until 
 next Christmas to become part of this project. The Woodworking Club has wood available for toy 
 projects, along with a wide variety of toy parts for anything you might want to build. We also have 
 a library of toy plans and books you can use for inspiration. Contact Dick Wesling 
 (  rawesling@aol.com  , 513-570-6368)  for more info or  to arrange a drop-off or pick-up. 
 Charlie Harte  crharte@mac.com  has also agreed to become  the box building coordinator for 
 memory boxes and other charity projects.  Contact him if you’d like to contribute by making small 
 boxes.  Our goal is to supply 30 boxes a month for Children’s Hospital.  A  lso, Charlie would like to 
 request box making wood if anyone would like to get rid of some.  He can use any species about 
 1/4 to 3/8” thick, 3” wide and at least 5 inches long.  5” for ends, about 9” for the sides. He'll be 
 happy to take someone’s scrap pieces!  Bring to the meeting or contact Charlie. 
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    New Life Furniture  Bank 

 For the last 8 or so years, a group of about 10 CWC members have been giving their time to keep 
 the shop running and prep parts.   They also lead outside volunteers in building tables from those 
 parts for New Life’s clients.  Connie Stalf,volunteer coordinator, was at St. Xavier High School 
 recently and accepted a check for $1000 from St. X. and Magnified Giving.NLFB was nominated 
 by one of the students, Kai Munz, who has been attending table build sessions with 8 or 9 other 
 students on the first Saturday of the month since last November. Kai gave a very uplifting speech 
 about how much his team liked building tables for people, why it was important to NLFB, what 
 they learned from the woodworkers, and how much fun they had during the build sessions.It was 
 their experience in our woodshop with the CWC team that made a big impression on each of 
 them! Thank you Cincinnati Woodworking members for mentoring this group of students. Their 
 school assignment for the year is over, but I'm sure many of them will be back to volunteer again 
 because of your kindness. 

    Facebook and Websit  e 

 Like us on Facebook for timely updates from the club, tips, techniques, and Q&A 
 https://www.facebook.com/cincinnatiwoodworkingclub 
 Follow this link to visit the website.  Thanks to web master, Darrell McAnulty, and Kyle Willis who 
 is working on taking over and refresh the site. 
 http://www.cincinnatiwoodworkingclub.org 

    Ads 

 Treasure table 
 If you have small items for sale or give-away, we usually have a couple tables set up in the room 
 (or you can do a tailgate/trunk sale in the parking lot). 

 Looking for someone to do paid work 

 — 
 People regularly contact the club regularly to have minor projects done.  If you are interested in 
 taking on some work, let Larry know your areas of interest. 
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    Club Contacts 

 Have questions about the club?  We will be glad to help. 

 President & Vice President:  (Overall running of the  club) 
 Larry Saupe (513) 658-1115 
 VP Jim Cox 

 lesaupe@aol.com 

 Webmaster 
 Webmaster in training: Kyle Willis 

 Darrell McAnulty  dfmcanulty@gmail.co 

 Education and Competitions Committee  (AKA Gang of Five) 
 Dusty Eling  dustye@zoomtown.com 
 Larry Saupe  lesaupe@aol.com 

 Gene Wiggs  gene.wiggs@gmail.com 
 Howard Renner  rennovator@fuse.net 

 Treasurer:  (Membership List, Dues) 
 Dick Fisher  513-373-6842  Rafisher51@gmail.com 

 Newsletter and TFG 
 Keith Mealy 513-300-9559  ByHammerAndHand@yahoo.com 

 Central  Donald Eling, Howard Renner  513-563-8237 513-761-6928 

 Southeast  John Libbert, Keith Watson  513-575-5550  740-707-8094 

 Northeast  Stephen Fridrick, Kyle Willis  513-225-4513  618-771-6807 

 Northwest  Herb Retszch,  Matt Cataudella  513-777-9174 401-651-4814 

 Southwest  Bill Fee , Dan Wunderlich  513-292-2875   513-504-9812 

 Jim Schaefer Toy Drive Chair  Dick Wesling  513-570-6368 

    Membership 

 Renewals are due at the September meeting.  If you did not renew for the current club season, 
 you can do so at the meeting. Application form below.  Be sure to get your membership ID card 
 for discounts at local vendors.  New members may join  at any time. 
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 CWC is open to woodworkers of all skill levels, without regard to sex, race, religion, 
 national origin, age or handicap. 

 Cincinnati Woodworking Club Membership Application 

 Date:  New:  Renewal: 

 Email: (used for club mailings) 

 Name: 

 Address: 

 City:  State:  Zip: 

 Home Phone: (    )  Work Phone: (    )  Cell Phone: (    ) 

 Mail application with $20.00 for adults, $5.00 for students to: 

 Dick Fisher 

 4905 Zion Rd., Cleves, Ohio 45002 

 If you mail in your renewal and want a membership ID before the next meeting, include a 
 SASE. 
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